
Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as we 

approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our church 

family, then please let us know as we would love to meet you 

and pray blessings over you and anyone else who has come 

here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen to spend time 

with us and God this morning. We are so glad you’re here! 

August 14, 2022 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening Fellowship 6:00 p.m. 

Prayer Requests: 

• Quince and Gayla Fryar—Please pray for relief of pain from a       
joint removal for arthritis and for success of macular eye surgery               
on Monday the 8th. 

• April Ashbaugh—Please continue to pray for my family. 

• Quinn Britt—For the continued healing of both my wound and                
forearm and hand nerve damage from my COVID experience.               
The wound is very small, but healing has stagnated. Also, my                   
Occupational Therapy progress for the nerve damage has slowed.              
I continue to rely on God’s healing in His time. 

• Prayers for the congregation, the church leaders and our search team. 

Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 

www.nwchurch.us WI-FI Password—northwestcc 210-688-3002 

If you’d like to             

contact Rob McRay,   

his email address is:   

 rob@teamimp.com 

Everywhere Jesus went he healed people, fed hungry 

crowds, and welcomed those whom many thought God 

would not welcome. And every time he went to “church”, 

religious people got upset with him. Join us this Sunday as 

we consider who Jesus was and why they wanted to kill him. 

SonShine Hour Volunteers 

We are looking for 6 Adult Leaders for SonShine Hour                                

for the next quarter—September, October, November 

You will only work 1 week per month 

Contact Terri Weaver (210-688-3002) to sign up 

Backpack Project 

Thank you so very much for your generous purchases of 

school supplies. The Women’s Ministry were able to assemble 

72 packs with some items leftover. We couldn’t have done it 

without you! The children, their parents and especially their 

teachers say thank you. 



  

Family Retreat Save the Date 

September 30—October 2    

HEB Camps have changed their rules  and 
this will be our last  one. If you would like to  

help plan this retreat,                    

contact Cathy Spain     

at 210-618-3872                

NEW GIVING PLATFORM—PUSHPAY 

We’ll be switching to a new giving platform effective                        

immediately. You will have the opportunity to make the change 

through August 31st. This can be done on our website or by texting 

the word GIVE to this number 833-921-6188. 

CRAFT DAY 

Mark your calendar for            
August 27th from                       

9:00am—1:00pm in the                        
Fellowship Hall. 

Bring your quilting, crochet,  
knitting, whatever project you want to work on and let’s craft 

together. Questions—contact Caryl Baskin or Cathy Spain 

TRUNK OR TREAT 

It’s time to start planning for Trunk or Treat.                

Briana Tressel will be leading our 

committee for this event and she 

needs many. Contact her at                  

wingobriana@yahoo.com or 

843.998.2802 to get signed up. 

BAPTISM 

Praise God! Catherine O. 

was baptized last Sunday, 

August 7. She said, “I’ve 

been wanting to be baptized 

for a long time.” 

Tuesday Ladies Bible Class 

Ladies Bible Class begins Tuesday, September 6, 2022 from 

10:30am-11:30am. Brenda Key will be teaching for us this year. 

We will be studying the book, Lord, I Want to Know You by 

Kay Arthur. Contact Brenda if you would like to order a book. 

Memorial and Celebration of Life for Cecil and Joyce Dowell,                                     
parents of Sid Dowell 

Saturday, August 20, 2022 at 2:00pm                                                                               
NorthWest Church of Christ Auditorium 

In leu of flowers the family has asked that donations be made                                       
to the Alzheimer’s Association 

WEDNESDAY EVENING STUDY 

The Bible Geography Class taught by Brenda Key and Sid Dowell that is 
held on Wednesday nights at 6:30pm will continue into the fall. If you 
have not yet come to this class, you don’t know what you are missing.  

Please come and enjoy us as we look into the history and geography of 
the Bible. 

Memorial for Garry Clark                                                             
(former Youth Minister at NW) 

August 20, 2022 

4:00—5:00pm Visitation 

5:00—6:00pm Celebration of Life 

Porter Loring Mortuaries 

1101 McCullough Ave. San Antonio, TX  78212 


